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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading, we continue to 

work on making 

predictions, making 

connections, and finding 

the author’s purpose. As 

we read different stories 

the children are encourage 

to ask themselves 

important questions. For 

example, your child might 

stop and make a prediction 

about what they think will 

happen next. In writing, 

we continue to enjoy 

different mentor texts. 

This week we focused on 

different memories, 

feelings, and using vivid 

details in our writing. The 

children are working hard 

on different personal 

narratives.  

Social Studies 
This week we continued to 

strengthen our map skills. 

We are researching famous 

landmarks in the United 

States and making a 

diorama!  
 

Math 
This week we wrapped up 
our first two units. These 
units focused on review 
from last year and helped 
us strengthen our number 
sense by looking at place 
value and rounding. It also 
warmed us up for addition 
and subtraction. Over the 
next two weeks we will be 
moving through working on 
addition and subtraction to 
1,000. I encourage you to 
work on these skills at 
home with your child with 
the use of online math 
tools and review. You have 
access to IXL and think 
central through Clever. 
Some math vocabulary to 
use at home are words like 
sum, regroup, and 
difference. A math packet 
will be coming home 
Monday.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Please continue to check and 

SIGN your child’s agenda 

every night. Homework will 

also be posted on our class 

website nightly. Thank you 

for your support!   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

 

Have a fabulous 

weekend! 


